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	ARMED ROBBERY

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that occurred on July 10, 2010 at approximately 5:17 P.M.  The robbery took place at the Valero Gas Station located at 3690 West Broward Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale.

Detectives have discovered that two black males entered the gas station through the front door with their faces covered.  The first suspect pointed a revolver at the clerk and demanded money from the cash register.  The clerk, in fear for his safety, turned over the contents of the cash register, his wallet, and his cellular phone.  The second unarmed suspect placed the money from the cash register in his pocket.  Both suspects fled the gas station on foot in a southerly direction.

The first suspect was last seen wearing dark blue shorts and a dark blue shirt.  He has been described as having short cut hair and dark skin.  The second suspect was last seen wearing a black shirt, white shorts, and was wearing a back pack.
Video surveillance of this robbery is available.  It has been posted on You Tube for your review.  The heading is Valero Gas Station Robbery.  If anyone has any information regarding this armed robbery they are encouraged to contact Detective Orlando Almanzar at 954-828-5546 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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